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Friday 23rd Sept 2016 

 

Year 6 Open Evening    

 

Aylsham High School is having an open 

evening on Thursday 6th October @ 

7pm for our year 6 pupils. This is great 

opportunity to view the school and visit 

departments where displays and 

activities will be available for you to 

enjoy. 

 
OSS Leisure  

 

Please find attached leaflet regarding 

swim schools and football courses 

being held by OSS Leisure club. 

 
Pond Clearing 

  

We would like to ask if any parent / 

carers would like to help at the school 

with clearing grass and weeds around 

our pond area, if you can help please 

come and see the office. 

 
Lost PE t-shirt 

 

Please can you check your child’s PE 

bag to see if you have an extra top as 

one of our pupils is missing theirs.  

 

 

 

Playground 

 

Just a friendly reminder that if your 

child/ren are coming to school on 

their bikes or scooters please can you 

make sure that these are not to be 

used on the playground. 

 
Family Learning Day 

 

Hevingham Primary School are holding 

a Family Learning Day for KS1 classes 

on Tuesday 27th September from 

9am–12 noon, we would like to invite 

all Parents / Carers, grandparents, 

Uncles, Aunts, younger brothers and 

sisters to join their child for a fun 

Outdoor Learning Day. 

 
Guitar Lessons 

 

Guitar lessons are hopefully starting 

again on Tuesday 11th October. Any 

new pupils wanting to start please ask 

in the office. 

 
Coffee Morning 

 

"Hevingham under 5's are holding a 

Macmillan Coffee Morning Cake Sale 

from 9.30am on Friday 30th 

September. Cakes and hot drinks will 

be available in their back garden, 

along with a bric-a-brac stall. If you 

have any bric-a-brac items to kindly 

donate, please take them to the pre-

school next week." 

Thank you. 

 



The Aylsham Cluster Trust 

 

On Saturday 8th October at Blickling 

Estate from 2pm – 4pm The National 

Trust, The Aylsham Cluster Trust 

Schools, friends and PTA groups will be 

offering families the opportunity of 

enjoying a large range of free 

activities to enjoy in conjunction with 

50 things to do programme. Please go 

along for half an hour or stay the 

whole two hours. For more information 

on this event please see attached 

flyer. 

  
Upcoming Dates 

 

SEPTEMBER 

Tues 27th - KS1 @ EYFS Family 

Learning Day 9am – 12 noon – All 

families welcome. 

OCTOBER 

Wed 19th October – Harvest Festival @ 

2.45pm – All families welcome. 

Thurs 20th – Flu vaccines for years 1, 2 

& 3 (more details to follow) 

Fri 21st – Break up for half term 

Mon 31st School re-opens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Abbie-Mae Bethany Nutt 

Jamiee Andrews Phoenix Dobson-

Jones  

Lucy Feltham Charlie Barry-

Cutting 

Luca Upton Marian Sinclair-

Russell 

Ruby Spinks Samuel Nutt 

 
Mrs. Lydia Board – Acting Head Teacher 

 


